Sedbergh Primary School Newsletter 15.03.24



RED NOSE DAY

The children have done a great job raising money for charity today. They looked wonderful wearing red to support the Red Nose Day appeal. Thank you to the parents and carers who donated cakes for our Bake Sale; this went down a treat. We have raised a fantastic £255.35 for the charity.









REMINDERS

Next week, school will be closing at the slightly earlier time of 3:15pm on Tuesday due to the Wilson Run.

Parents' evening is on Wednesday next week. Children should have come home with a slip confirming your individual appointment time. Please be reminded that appointments are allocated in 10 minute slots which should be plenty of time to discuss the progress they are making in class; anything which needs a longer discussion will need a separate appointment. When you arrive for your time, please make your way to your child's classroom and collect their tray/books before waiting for your appointment in the hall. Please be on time for your appointment to keep the system moving so it does not have a knock on effect for other parents. Thank you.

WONDER OF THE WEEK

Congratulations to our wonder of the week award winners this week. They have received their certificates and prizes in assembly this afternoon.

Elder: Ethan and Wilf Spruce: Maddie and Izzy Yew: Millie and Robert Ash: Tommy and Ted Beech: Kate and Ernie Oak: Darwin and Meredith

We had a few Class Dojo Bronze and Silver award winners

today too! Well done everyone!





Sedbergh Primary School Newsletter 15.03.24



WHAT'S ON - THIS HALF TERM

MARCH 2024:

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	
18	19 Wilson Run – school finishes at 3:15pm	Parents' Evening	Ash Class Brewery Dance performance		22
25	Easter Church service	Razamataz workshops	Beech Class Assembly, 10:10am School closes for the Easter holidays at 2pm	Easter holidays	29

APRIL 2024:

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
1 Easter holidays	2	3	4	5
8 Easter holidays	9	10	11	12
School reopens at 8:50	16	17	School photographs	19
22	23	24	25	26
29	30	MAY 1	MAY 2	MAY 3

SUPPORT OUR WONDERFUL SCHOOL

We have some vacancies in school:

- Lunchtime supervisor (paid role)
- Volunteers to listen to children read

These are wonderful opportunities to get involved in the community and support our children and school. Please speak to Mrs Hudson if you are interested in either of these roles

We are committed to safeguarding, and therefore any volunteering in school would be subject to a satisfactory enhanced check being sought from the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS).

